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INTRODUCTION 
Consideration may be given to inviting international teams to participate in School Sport Australia 
Championships where a sport considers that its championships would be enhanced by their 
participation provided it does not compromise existing competition formats. 

PURPOSE 
The purpose of this policy is to provide a structure for when an international team is to be invited to 
a Championship. 

POLICY 
Any recommendation to invite an international team to participate must be made at the Post 
Championship meeting of the preceding year and must be approved by the National Programs 
Committee and advised to all member bodies in the preceding year. 

International teams must be endorsed by their National school sport body. 

International teams accepted to participate at any School Sport Australia Championship will 
participate as per the rules and guidelines governing the Championship. The international team is 
not entitled to vote at Championship meetings. 

Levy to be applied as determined by the finance committee. 

RELATED DOCUMENTS 
• Invitation Team Policy 

• Multiple Team Policy 
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